Four UPM undergraduate students joined our laboratory

Four undergraduate students, UPM, Malaysia, Nur'Atirah binti Muhadi, Shafinaz binti Keply, Nur Hidayu binti Abu Hassan, Nik Salwani binti Nik Yusoff arrived at Kyoto on June 23 and joined our laboratory as internship. They are going to stay here for 10 weeks until September 4 and participate in our many kinds of events and meetings. I wish all our members communicate with them well and exchange your activities and hope the four students learn not only Japanese technologies but also traditional cultures in Japan.

4名のマレーシア UPM 学部学生のインターンシップ

6月23日にマレーシア UPM の3回生, 4名がインターンシッププログラムとして, 当研究室に10週間滞在します。短い間ですが, グループミーティング, 研究室セミナー, 企業提供の授業, 夏ゼミなどに参加する予定ですので, お互いにコミュニケーションをとって技術的な話はもちろん, 文化交流などに関しても情報交換を行ってください。